
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Laredo Transit Management Inc. requests input on the 
Section 5310 Program Management Plan 
Posted on: May 10, 2019 

 

LAREDO, TX – May 10, 2019 – The Laredo Transit Management Inc. (LTMI) is seeking input on 
its Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Section 5310 Enhanced Mobility of Seniors and 
Individuals with Disabilities Program Management Plan (PMP).  The PMP details how LTMI 
administers the Federal Transit Administration’s Section 5310 funding program. 

The Federal Transit Administration’s Section 5310 Program provides formula grants to public 
transit systems for the Enhanced Mobility of Seniors and Individuals with Disabilities program.  
The purpose of the program is to provide funds to serve the special needs of transit-dependent 
populations beyond traditional public transportation services and Americans with Disabilities 
(ADA) complementary Paratransit services. 

The public may access the LTMI Program Management Plan at www.elmetrotransit.com under 
Section 5310 Enhanced Mobility.  Questions or comments on the plan will be accepted through 
May 29, 2019, and should be directed to Ms. Sandy Esparza, Laredo Transit, 401 Scott St., 
Laredo, Texas, phone 956-795-2250 ext. 130 or by email at sesparza@ci.laredo.tx.us.  

 


